From: Heather Brunelle [mailto:hjbrunelle@gmail.com]

Sent: Tuesday, January 13, 2015 6:15 AM

To: Planning and Sustainability Commission

Subject: Pembina Propane Facility - Please Reject Amending the Environmental Zones at
Terminal 6

To Portland Planning and Sustainability Council

I am writing to ask you to reject a proposal to amend the environmental zones at Terminal 6 to
allow hazardous propane to be transported through the environmental zones by pipeline,
something that is not allowed under the current code. The environmental risks associated with
this facility, or the transport of propane along the Columbia River by boat and rail, need to be
more thoroughly evaluated.

Thank you

Heather Brunelle

1325 SE Rural St.
Portland Oregon 97202



